
Dear Knights,             May 5, 2017 

 

Our librarian would like your help with getting any unused library 

books returned to the library.  The process to ensure that we have all 

of our text books and library books at the end of the year can be time 

consuming.  Please help us ensure that our library books are returned 

when they are finished being read. 

 

Thank you to all of the parents who came out and supported our band 

and orchestra students on Tuesday.  Our students are second to none 

when it comes to our music programs.  I know how much they 

appreciated you being there and cheering them on. 

 

May is an extremely busy and exciting time at ACP Oakland.  On 

Wednesday, May 10th, we celebrate all of our fine arts and science 

fair winners with the Knight of the Arts.  It is a wonderful event and 

helps illustrate that our students shine in every academic area 

possible.  Students work will be on display in the gym, the band and 

orchestra will play under the Ramada, ACP-O live! Our drama club 

will perform in the cafeteria, and room 9 and 10 will have our science 

fair projects.  We will have Waffle Love food truck and Kona Ice 

there to provide food.  Everyone is invited, so please bring the whole 

family!  

 

We are currently working on inviting a Holocaust survivor as a guest 

speaker to come and speak to our students.  We are in the process of 

confirming times for May 16th.  Once they are confirmed we will let 

you know so that if you wish you can attend too.   These brave 

individuals have a valuable story to tell.  We hope that you take the 

opportunity to hear from a firsthand survivor, so that history isn’t 

repeated. 

 

The ACP Oakland 8th grade semi-formal dance will be held on May 

19th, 2017 and will run from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm. Tickets go on sale 

Monday, May 8th at lunch.  Tickets are $20 per student.  It should be a 

great dance.  Please remember that we hold our students to a high 

standard when it comes to their dress on campus, and our 8th grade 

semi-formal is no exception.  I know that several students are already 

looking for that perfect dress, tie, and / or shirt.  Please be aware that 

student’s attire for this dance should reflect modesty.  Dresses should 

be an appropriate length (no higher than 2” from the knee) and must 

have straps.  Boys should wear a collared shirt and either a bow tie, or 

neck tie along with slacks (no jeans). If you have questions, please do 

not hesitate to ask.  

 

 

Strive for the 

impossible, and be 

extraordinary! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
191 West Oakland Street 

Chandler, AZ 85225 
(480) 224-3930 

Fax (480) 224-3940 



The 8th grade Awards Ceremony will be held on May 24th at ACP 

Erie.  If you haven’t submitted a photo of your 8th grader as a child, 

please submit it as soon as possible so they are not excluded from the 

slide show.  Photos may be submitted electronically to 

Photos@ACPOakland.com or Mitchell.Douglas@cusd80.com. 

 

Tickets for the 8th grade Awards Ceremony were sent home with your 

student today.  Please be sure to collect them from your student as we 

do not have replacement tickets should yours be lost. Due to space 

limitations, we are unable to admit entrance to those without a ticket.  

As a reminder, students should dress in professional attire for the 

ceremony.  Please no jeans or shorts and modesty rules apply for both 

boys and girls.  

 

This week also ended teacher appreciation week.  Our teachers go 

above and beyond each day.  We have teachers that provide 

opportunities to give back to our community through Pay It Forward, 

NJHS, Student Council, and Hartford Tutoring.  Our teachers provide 

opportunities to show how rich their curriculum can truly be through 

Math, Spanish, Painting, Sports Adventure club, STEM, and 

Robotics, Speech and Debate, and Newspaper clubs.  I appreciate the 

teachers who take the time to coach, tutor, make personal 

connections, and talk to student about their interests.  I appreciate the 

teachers who arrive early, leave late, work at home, and on the 

weekends.  Here is to the teachers who come to my office and say I 

have this crazy idea to do ……….  I appreciate teachers who meet 

whenever needed, set up art shows, band concerts and more. It makes 

me smile that every teacher is here to teach their curriculum because 

they love it, find it fascinating, and just want to geek out a little bit 

about English, Science, Math, World Languages, Social Studies, and 

electives.  Thank you to the teachers who start clubs simply because 

the students want them and ask for them, clubs like card club, water 

bottle flipping club, Quid ditch, and Go club. Thank you for the 

teachers who attend dances, actually get down and dance at dances, 

and sometimes even sing at dances.  Thank you teachers for all that 

you do! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jayson Phillips 

Principal – ACP Oakland 

 
 

Strive for the 

impossible, and be 

extraordinary! 
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Last Revised: 7/31

May 8 thru May 12 2017

Please Note -  Student's Must Sign-up To Attend Power Hour Prior to Attending

Monday

May 4:30 6:00

8 4:30 6:00

2017 4:30 5:30

   5:30   6:30

6:00am 7:15am

Tuesday

May 2:50 3:50

9 3:00 5:00

2017 3:00 5:00

3:00 5:00

3:00 5:30

6:00am 7:15am

Wednesday

May 2:50 3:50

10 4:30 6:00

2017 4:30 6:00

4:30 5:30

   5:30   6:30

6:00am 7:15am

3:00 5:00

Thursday

May 2:50 3:50

11 4:30 6:00

2017 4:30 6:00

4:30 5:30

   5:30   6:30

4:30 7:00

3:00 5:00

Friday

May TBD TBD

12 TBD TBD

2017 TBD TBD

TBD TBD

On the Horizon

*

*

*

*

* May 19 - Semi-Formal Dance 8th Grade 

* May 24 - Awards Ceremony 8th Grade 

* May 30-31 - Student Semester Finals (No finals will be administered early)

8th Grade Boys Volleyball ACP Oakland Gym Practice

7th Grade Boys Volleyball ACP Oakland Gym Practice

May 17th - TENTATIVE 6th Grade Music Concert at Erie starting at 6 pm

8th Grade Boys Volleyball

QCMS

Event: Time(s): Location: Notes:

Track and Field Meet vs NBMS/WJHS

May 16-18  ACT ASPIRE (7th Grade Only)

7th Grade Girls Soccer ACP ERIE

Practice

May 10 - Knight of the Arts  5:30-8 pm Campus Wide

Knight of the Arts 5:30pm - 8pm

Event:

8th Grade Boys Volleyball ACP Oakland Gym vs AJHS 

Cheer Erie Library

vs AJHS 

Practice

7th Grade Girls Soccer Erie  vs SMS

7th Grade Boys Volleyball

8th Grade  Girls Soccer SMS vs SMS

ACP ERIE Practice

Practice

Practice

8th Grade  Girls Soccer

Arizona College Prep -  Oakland Campus 

Event: Time(s): Location: Notes:

Upcoming Events: 

                                         To Report an Absence or Late Arrival Please Call the Attendance Line 480-224-3933 (24 Hr. / 7-day Msg)

7th Grade Boys Volleyball

Track and Field

vs CCHS

CHS Track Practice

ACP Oakland Gym

8th Grade Boys Volleyball ACP Oakland Gym vs CCHS

8th Grade  Girls Soccer CCHS vs CCHS

7th Grade Girls Soccer Erie vs CCHS

Room 20Power Hour Oliden's Room

Notes:Event: Time(s): Location:

Cheer

Notes:

Practice

Erie Library

Power Hour Room 9 Kaiser's Room

Practice

Track and Field CHS Track

ACP Oakland Gym

Event: Location: Notes:Time(s):

Magel's RoomPower Hour Room M2

7th Grade Girls Soccer ACP ERIE Practice

May 16th - TENTATIVE Sports Reception at Oakland 530 pm

8th Grade  Girls Soccer ACP ERIE Practice

7th Grade Boys Volleyball ACP Oakland Gym Practice

7th Grade Boys Volleyball ACP Oakland Gym vs AJHS 

ACP Oakland Gym vs SMS

8th Grade  Girls Soccer AJHS vs AJHS 

ACP Oakland Gym

Time(s): Location:

CHS Track

vs SMS

Track and Field

7th Grade Girls Soccer Erie  

8th Grade Boys Volleyball



Knight of the Arts 
Wednesday May 10th 2017 

5:30-8:00pm 

ACP-Oakland 

 

 

 
 

Art Display in Gym 

Band & Orchestra Performances in Ramada 

ACP-O Live! Performances in Cafeteria 

 

Concessions from Waffle Love, Kona Ice, & Student Council! 
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